
The Benhall Bulletin  
March 2018  

Tues 13th Mar  

3:30pmñ7pm  

Squirrels Parents Evening  

Wed 14th Mar  

3:30pmñ8pm  

Acorns, Oaks & Woodlands  

Parents Evening  

Fri 23rd Mar  

10-11am 

 

Easter Service @ Sternfield 

Church  

Easter Roast Lunch Menu  

Fri 23rd Mar  

2:45pm  

Squirrels Assembly & Open 

Classroom  

Tuesday 27th Mar @ 

10am 

Oaks PlayñDress rehearsal  

 

Tuesday 27th Mar  

6pm  

Oaks Play Performance  

Thursday 29th Mar  Last Day of Terméé.. 
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Wow! 11200 miles! We have 

now reached Cape Dorset  

 in Canada. 

 

NOTICES  

The Beast from the East is 

here please can children 

come prepared with hats, 

gloves and scarves. Thanks  
 

 

Further Aheadé 

16th AprñPD Day 

17th AprñStart of Summer Term 

2ndñ4th MayñBlaxhall  

7th MayñBank Holiday  

9th MayñYr 5ñSaxmundham            
does  Science (Sax Free School) 

18th MayñParents Forum 

25th MayñLast day of term  

School and post-16 travel  
Consultation 

IŀǾŜ ȅƻǳǊ ǎŀȅ ƻƴ ǇǊƻǇƻǎŀƭǎ ǘƻ ŎƘŀƴƎŜ 
ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀƴŘ Ǉƻǎǘ-мс ǘǊŀǾŜƭ ǇƻƭƛŎƛŜǎΦ  

Cƻƭƭƻǿ ǘƘŜ ƭƛƴƪ ŦǊƻƳ 
ǿǿǿΦǎǳũƻƭƪΦƎƻǾΦǳƪ 
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February...itõs been rather cold! 

Other than the usual goings on we had another inspection - 

this time from the Church of England SIAMS team. We have 

just received our second GOOD of the year from them and we 

are very happy with our lovely re-

port. Thank you again to all those 

who spoke so highly of the school, 

and thank you also to the children 

who did you all proud.  

The end of the month has seen us 

teaching the children how to build 

snowman (a much needed and    

important life skill) which it seems 

the majority had never made      

before!  Please meet Mr Ben Hall...  

Here is just some of what we have 

been up to this month...  

February @ Benhall...  

Squirrels have been 

learning about capacity... 

Acorns have been 

creating Inuit art... 

And we got just a little 
too excited about the 
snow! 

...learning maths with 

Hot Wheels... 

...and learning about 

Chinese New Year! 

...and sorting 

2D shape. 

Some of us celebrated 

Thinking Day in our 

different uniforms... 


